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We would like to have a small delegation attend the Planning and Development 

Committee Meeting on May 30 at 6 pm. 

We would like to discuss the development of the property at 6038 McKee and the 

advisability of any development on a 16 1/2 foot lot  in Burnaby. 

Thank you 

Arnold and Liz Efting 

 

 

 

 


